Happy Friday Local 46 Family!

This is a very important message to all members of the Inside Wire Unit.

Attention!

I want to thank everyone who participated in the General Meeting regarding contract negotiations. There will be a special Zoom meeting that will take place on Monday, June 17 from 5:00pm – 8:00pm specifically for the Inside Wire Unit to give updates regarding negotiations and for a proposal vote that will take place later next week.

Please stay tuned for additional details. Updates will come from your Small Committee and from myself over the next several days. Please check your personal email, Local 46 Website, Local 46 social media platforms, the mobile app and your cell phone for text messages with all the details.

It is very important that all Inside Wire Unit Members participate in the Zoom Town hall presentation that will take place on Monday June 17 starting at 5:00pm.

Thank you for your time and attention, take care and Happy Father's Day!

Sincerely,

Sean Bagsby, Business Manager And Financial Secretary IBEW Local 46